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Don’t forget Daylight Savings time begins on March 8th at 2:00 a.m..
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It is with great joy we prepare for the end of 2020. 
There are so many unpleasant things to think about, 
and for some, bad memories. During these last trying 
days, we also need to prepare our minds for the new 
year. I would like to reflect on some of the things we've 
learned in the past months.
We have learned to hug our loved ones just a little bit 
tighter. A little bit longer. We have learned the im-
portance of sharing. Doing things for other people is 
definitely the way to make yourself feel good. We've 
learned one moment in time can change a life. We've 
learned the value of a hug, even from a stranger. Most 
importantly we are reminded that life is precious.
I hope we all move into the new year with a renewed 
outlook. Focus on positive feelings. Reach out to 
someone in need, or TO someone for your needs. 2020 
has certainly been a storm, but as we all know..."Not 
all storms come to destroy our lives. Some come to 
clear our path."
I wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays. 
I will pray we all have a healthy, Happy New Year.

Karen Sheahan President
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BUY LIKE A BUILDER
• WOOD • VINYL PLANK • TILE • CARPET •
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“WE BEAT ANY PRICE”
AMERICAN FLOORING
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Call NOW for a FREE in-home 
consultation

1-855-560-8710

10% OFF with the purchase 
of a complete system (tub, 
wall, fi xture or shower, 
wall, fi xture) OR No Interest 
for 30 Months with Wells 
Fargo Credit Approval

Maintain Your IndependentLifestyle

CODE SPHome Improvement Contractor License #13VH03015500 • Kevin O’Gorman Plumbing License #7771
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Crestwood VII
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Whiting Station



VILLAGE VII
SHUFFLEBOARD NEWS

Homeowners
Corner

HOPA FORM
We are asking our Residents to please 
update their HOPA (Housing for Older 
Persons Act) forms.  We have included 
a blank copy in this newsletter for all 
to fill out and return to the  office by 
April 15th. It is important that we have 
accurate information on file for all our 
residents. Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation.

We have started our winter season at 
the club house. We play Wednesday 
night at 5:30 p.m. and warm ups start 
at 5:00 p.m. We are done most days by 
7:30 p.m. We will be starting our Spring 
season in April, a date to be decided 
shortly.
So now is the time to sign up. All are 
welcome.
Thank you,
Erwin S. Grone, 732-849-0991

Peter Goodman

Donald Regg

IN MEMORIAM

 AS OF APRIL 1ST 
THE MONTHLY 

MAINTENANCE FEE 
WILL BE RAISED TO 
$128.00 A MONTH.

GUTTER CLEANING
Work orders are now being accepted. 
Gutter cleaning will start April 1st, 
weather permitting.

NEWSFLASH: 
Whiting Village Leaf  & Brush Pickup 
will resume Tuesday, April 7th.

Please remember, trash that does 
not fit in your trash can may be 
put on top of  the receptacle. Please 
keep in mind that the sanitation 
workers come very early in the 
morning and trash could be put out 
after 4:00 p.m. the evening before 
pick up. Trash is NOT to be sitting 
out all day.

March 17th

VILLAGE VII
SHUFFLEBOARD NEWS

Homeowners
Corner

HOPA FORM
We are asking our Residents to please 
update their HOPA (Housing for Older 
Persons Act) forms.  We have included 
a blank copy in this newsletter for all 
to fill out and return to the  office by 
April 15th. It is important that we have 
accurate information on file for all our 
residents. Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation.

We have started our winter season at 
the club house. We play Wednesday 
night at 5:30 p.m. and warm ups start 
at 5:00 p.m. We are done most days by 
7:30 p.m. We will be starting our Spring 
season in April, a date to be decided 
shortly.
So now is the time to sign up. All are 
welcome.
Thank you,
Erwin S. Grone, 732-849-0991

Peter Goodman

Donald Regg

IN MEMORIAM

 AS OF APRIL 1ST 
THE MONTHLY 

MAINTENANCE FEE 
WILL BE RAISED TO 
$128.00 A MONTH.

GUTTER CLEANING
Work orders are now being accepted. 
Gutter cleaning will start April 1st, 
weather permitting.

NEWSFLASH: 
Whiting Village Leaf  & Brush Pickup 
will resume Tuesday, April 7th.

Please remember, trash that does 
not fit in your trash can may be 
put on top of  the receptacle. Please 
keep in mind that the sanitation 
workers come very early in the 
morning and trash could be put out 
after 4:00 p.m. the evening before 
pick up. Trash is NOT to be sitting 
out all day.

March 17th

VILLAGE VII
SHUFFLEBOARD NEWS

Homeowners
Corner

HOPA FORM
We are asking our Residents to please 
update their HOPA (Housing for Older 
Persons Act) forms.  We have included 
a blank copy in this newsletter for all 
to fill out and return to the  office by 
April 15th. It is important that we have 
accurate information on file for all our 
residents. Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation.

We have started our winter season at 
the club house. We play Wednesday 
night at 5:30 p.m. and warm ups start 
at 5:00 p.m. We are done most days by 
7:30 p.m. We will be starting our Spring 
season in April, a date to be decided 
shortly.
So now is the time to sign up. All are 
welcome.
Thank you,
Erwin S. Grone, 732-849-0991

Peter Goodman

Donald Regg

IN MEMORIAM

 AS OF APRIL 1ST 
THE MONTHLY 

MAINTENANCE FEE 
WILL BE RAISED TO 
$128.00 A MONTH.

GUTTER CLEANING
Work orders are now being accepted. 
Gutter cleaning will start April 1st, 
weather permitting.

NEWSFLASH: 
Whiting Village Leaf  & Brush Pickup 
will resume Tuesday, April 7th.

Please remember, trash that does 
not fit in your trash can may be 
put on top of  the receptacle. Please 
keep in mind that the sanitation 
workers come very early in the 
morning and trash could be put out 
after 4:00 p.m. the evening before 
pick up. Trash is NOT to be sitting 
out all day.

March 17th

For Advertising Information
Please Contact  Senior Publications

at 1-888-637-3200.
www.seniorpublishing.net

NEW RESIDENTS 
JOYCE ENNIS

LYNN SCHULZ
JAMES & DIANE SULLIVAN

 KAZIMIERZ GUSCIORA 
THOMAS McGARRY, SR. 

LINDA BAILEY

IN MEMORIAM
MARY JANE WIDLER
MICHAEL BORSARI

Nettie Ryan

CHRISTMAS LIGHT 
CONTEST

We are really looking forward to the Christmas 
light contest this year! The  judging will take place 
between December 15th and December 22nd. The 
winner will be announced in our January newslet-
ter. An entry form and a voting form is included 
in this newsletter and on our website. Please drop 
them in either of the two drop boxes when com-
pleted.

THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED on Decem-
ber 24th & 25th for the Christmas holiday.  We 
wish everyone a healthy and happy holiday sea-
son! Marcia, Carolann and Trish

TOYS FOR TOTS 2020
We are collecting unwrapped toys for Toys for 
Tots until December 10th.  There is a  collection 
box in the Clubhouse foyer while the office is 
open. Thank you for your donations.

REMEMBER THE 
ANIMALS

There will be a collection for animals in need. You 
can  contribute new items and/or food to help our 
local animal shelter. They can use food, blankets, 
bowls and toys and all things needed to care for 
pets.

REMINDER...
If you are planning on changing anything on the 
outside of your home (ex. widening your driveway, 
replacing your roof, painting your house or shutters, 
etc.) you need to get approval from the Board of 
Trustees.  The forms are available in the clubhouse 
foyer for your convenience and when completed 
drop in either of the two drop boxes. Call the office 
if you have any questions.

ICE MELT is available at the office for your con-
venience. The cost is 1 bag for $4.00 or 2 bags for 
$7.00. Come to the clubhouse and ring the bell 
and someone will come out to you. Exact change 
is appreciated!!!

THE WEEK OF CHRISTMAS, MONDAY, DEC. 
21ST WILL BE THE ONLY GARBAGE PICK UP 
THAT WEEK..
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Women's Club
Hello everyone. I hope you are all doing okay and 
that you had a safe and healthy Thanksgiving.
Thank you to those members who collected items for 
Your Grandmother's Cupboard. I know they are al-
ways very grateful for the donations they receive.
Please remember the other fundraisers in the village 
for Toys for Tots, the Food Drive, and Remember the 
Animals. It is always good to remember those less 
fortunate especially during the holiday season.
Please keep a watchful eye on neighbors that don't 
have families checking on them. If there is anything I 
can do, please don't hesitate to let me know.
The Board and I wish you all a safe and healthy 
Christmas and New Year.
We are looking forward to seeing you as soon as pos-
sible. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Kathy Sullivan,
 President 732-261-8893

Resident's Club
Hello Everyone.
As we come to the end of the year, let us all reflect 
and be thankful on how lucky we are to be here and 
pray for all those who we have lost. We all miss not 
having a Christmas Tree Festival this year, but hope-
fully next year we can go back to having many of 
the activities and events that we enjoy. No Christmas 
Caroling this year as we had hoped, only very few 
people showed an interest. Maybe next year.
Be well and stay safe.
Wishing all a Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, 
Happy Kwanzaa and a very Happy and Healthy New 
Year.

Sara Ritterbusch, President





Directory
CALABRESE CONTRACTING

Roofi ng - Siding - Gutters
Replacement Windows & Doors

Damaged Gable Wall Vents Replaced
Quality Workmanship Since 1988
Fully Insured and State Certifi ed

609-290-7645
Serving Many Senior Communities

George Calabrese Owner/Operator Lic # 13VHO1686100

Directory

Hometowne Plumbing
No Job Too Small
732-270-3232

Lic. 9452       FORMER MARINE 
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JAY THE HANDY MAN

jsbass28@aol.com

JAY SALATO
• Gutter Cleaning
• Power Washing

• Painting
• Shrub/Bushes

• House Clean Outs, Dumps!

732-600-3471
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JAY THE HANDY MAN

jsbass28@aol.com

JAY SALATO
• Gutter Cleaning
• Power Washing

• Painting
• Shrub/Bushes

• House Clean Outs, 
Dumps!

732-600-3471

The Hair Doctor
I make house calls!!!

Make your appointment today.

Janet (551) 222-9125

SENIOR PUBLISHING COMPANY accepts advertisements 
and advertisements are based upon information provided by 
the advertiser. SENIOR PUBLISHING COMPANY does not

independently investigate the accuracy of advertisement
content and does not warrant or represent the accuracy

of the content of any advertisement.
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John’s Tile
Bathrooms Repaired/Remodeled

Walls, Floors, Kitchens, Kitchen Backsplash
Kitchen Floors, Shower Doors

Over 30 years Experience
732-925-2999

Nancy’s House Cleaning
Weekly, Bi-Weekly, Monthly

FREE ESTIMATES
732-941-4040
732-895-7143
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Call 888-637-3200
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CVS ONLY

Please Patronize
Our Advertisers






